
 

   
  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
November 29, 2024 

      
707 Community Park Addition Public Celebration 

The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) invites the public to celebrate the new 707 Community Park 
addition on Gabriola Island. As part of the celebration, Vanessa Craig, Regional District of Nanaimo board 
chair and Hugh Skinner, Gabriola Land & Trails Trust (GaLTT) president will say a few words followed by a 
ribbon cutting and a short walking tour. Attendees should wear suitable footwear with good grips for the 
optional walk. Refreshments will be provided. 
 
Date: Friday, December 6, 2024 

Time: 12:45 p.m. to 2 p.m. 

Location: 707 Community Park – please see below and the map on page 2 for location and parking details 
 
Agenda: Speakers 
  Ribbon cutting and photos 
  Walking Tour (30 – 45 minutes) 
 
 

 
 
 
  



 

For more information, please contact: 
 Rebecca Taylor 

Communications Coordinator 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
 250-713-2400 
 engagement@rdn.bc.ca 
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